
Holland Trails Committee Minutes 


Date: October 25, 2023


Present: Richard & Chris Haller, Jackie Proko, Robert Pellicane, and Jeff Frohn


Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely. The meeting 
was called to order at 7:08 pm by Dick Haller. 


The minutes of the meeting held September 27, 2023 were approved. 


Chris presented the treasurer!s report. The balance is $2,172.56.


 
Old Business  

Dick will work on mapping the trail from the Community Center to Lake Siog and 
present it to the Police Department for approval.


The workday on October 22nd had four participants.Jeff posted a “2023” sign 
on the bridge. The trail we began at the last workday was completed.


The Walktober hike, October 8th, had seventeen participants. 1:30 to 3:00 
turned out to be a good time. 90% of those attending said that they had heard 
about the activity through publicity by Last Green Valley.


New Business


Jeff Frohn is now a member of the Holland Trails Committee. Dick will check see 
if Liza Crawford or David Porter would be interested in joining the Committee.


The Committee began planning for the coming year. Some possibilities: creation 
a trail trail connected by a small bridge following the western cliff, benches in 
scenic locations, a bridge to connect the yellow trail with the blue, a deck from 
which to view the beaver pond, and directional signs and maps.


The signs for the Pellicane property have disappeared. Another set is available 
and will be installed in the spring.


The CannaMountain hearing was attended by 25 or so people. Dick will review the 
current bylaws and host agreement.




Because of conflicts with the Thanksgiving and Christmas holidays, we will have 
single meeting for November and December. That meeting will be December 
13th at 7:00pm.


The meeting was adjourned at  7:45 pm. 


Richard Haller  
Chairman


